
NOTICE OF JOINT PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE BOARD OF FINANCE AND THE 

BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES FISCAL COMMITTEE ON 

THE MAYOR’S PROPOSED 

FY 2022-23 CAPITAL AND 

OPERATING AND THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

BUDGETS 

Notice is hereby given, that pursuant 

to the City of Stamford Charter Sec.8-30-9, 

the Board of Finance and the 

Fiscal Committee of the Board of Representatives of the 

City of Stamford will jointly conduct 

a Public Hearing on the above at: 

Westhill High School Auditorium 

125 Roxbury Road 

Stamford, Connecticut 

Thursday, April 7, 2022 

7:00 PM 

This joint public hearing will 

provide an opportunity for 

interested individuals 

to present verbal and/or 

written comments concerning the 

proposed budgets. 

 

Richard Freedman Jeff Curtis, President 

Chairman, Board of Finance 31st Board of Representatives 


